
 
 
 

21 June 2018 

 

Dear Parent 

It has come to our attention that a number of our Year 11 pupils are absent from School today. 

Clearly if your daughter is unwell we wish her a speedy recovery but it does concern us greatly that 

some pupils have decided to take a day off School to attend the Belsonic Music Event in Ormeau 

Park. I must also point out that entry to this event does not start until after 6pm this evening and 

that any absence for this event will be treated as unauthorised as it is, in effect, truancy from School.  

We are deeply disappointed that some pupils have decided to do this as lessons are continuing as 

normal to enable the content of many of the GCSE subjects to be completed during this very busy 

academic year. This work will be continuing next week with normal lessons being delivered by 

teachers right up to the end of term.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr B Montgomery 
Vice Principal 
Glenlola Collegiate School 

 


